Dorridge Surgery PPG
Minutes of  meeting to  held on Monday 13th July 2015 at 7.00pm at the surgery
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	Apologies: 
Jenny
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	The minutes of last meeting and matters arising
The minutes of the last meeting had been circulated by email and were taken as read

Val mentioned she would like to talk more about the  Summary Care Record and Ian suggested she circulate details as explained at the national PPG conference about this to the committee so that they understood what was involved.
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	Vice Chairman's report and topics for discussion

Open Meetings
 Unfortunately the 'Breathlessness' Event,  had to be cancelled owing  to the  unavailability of speakers.  The September date is also unsuitable for the speakers.
There was a long discussion about the future open events.  It is unlikely that any members will be free to lead  a September event about Diabetes as planned so this will be cancelled.  William was asked if he could ask St George and Theresa  Hall  if there would be any chance of a refund for the booking fee we had paid for that date. 

We will still hold an event on  December 12th  aimed at keeping Safe in Winter.  Val with the help of Ann will organise this.  Amanda gave Val contact details for one potential speaker and will check on other contacts she may have.

One of the reasons for holding the events was to involve more patients.  In the past the setting up of a Virtual PPG had been suggested as a way of doing this.  At the moment Amanda has only a handful of possible names but she suggested it could be promoted on the website.
Extend and Tai Chi
At present these classes provide funding for the PPG and the opportunity to give donations to charity.   

Solihull council have requested that the second session of Extend be self funding ie the group should pay £25 per week for 39 weeks of the year for the trainer.  William circulated figures which are attached to the end of these minutes which showed that this could be done, without raising the weekly cost to the participants  and that there would still be an annual surplus of over £500.  

It was agreed that the £25 should be paid.  As it is the groups which are generating the money under the leadership of Jenny and William it was felt that they should always be able suggest how it should be spent.  

The PPG would not want to have to subsidise the groups however  and in case there were some unexpected  costs  later in the year  Gerald suggested that we keep some money in reserve.  Therefore  the meeting agreed that decisions on donations to charity should be delayed to the end of the year. 

However NB.   After  the meeting it was made known  to Ian that the Extend and Tai chi groups had in fact expressed a wish to donate £500 to the  local fast response team towards the cost of a defibrillator and that they wanted to do this straightaway.  Ian as acting chairman agreed that this should be done.
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	Treasurer's report.  .

Copy emailed separately.   There is a balance of £2614 in hand
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	Items from the Surgery
Amanda is monitoring the telephone response times and thinks that 80% are answered within 10 minutes.

Adelaide mentioned that her parents had had trouble logging onto Systmonline as they had not used it for some time.  Gerald mentioned that he had also experienced problems for the same reason.  Amanda promised to look into this.

William mentioned that he was not sure that all the doctors were aware of the existence of the Extend classes. Amanda said that she would ensure that details were included in the new doctors information pack.  Ian and Amanda will discuss putting information about the classes on the website which is still receiving 13000 hits a month.

Flu Saturdays are likely to be on 10th and 24th October this year. Amanda wondered if they might provide an opportunity for a mini patient survey?
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	AOB.  
Ian will put the minutes of the last Solihull PPG wide meeting on the website.  He will be speaking at the next meeting
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	Date of next meeting.   Tuesday 11th August 2015. 


